
 

 

 

University of Tehran 

Faculty of Psychology and Clinical Sciences 

December 14, 2014   

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

To the Admissions Committee, University of Toronto, Canada, 

I am very happy to be writing a letter of support for Ms. Maryam Vosooghi Rad, who is 

applying to your master’s program in Clinical Psychology. 

Maryam took my course in clinical psychology last summer and received an “A.” the 

course required an intake interview, a written report of the interview, and a focal conflict 

analysis of a person based on a biography. Annmarie demonstrated an ability to learn 

and apply fairly sophisticated psychotherapy concepts through these assignments. She 

also showed herself to be a savvy and sensitive interviewer in our in-class practice 

sessions. 

I believe that Maryam will do very well in a master program and that she will make an 

important contribution to bettering the lives of others. I strongly recommend her to your 

program. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mahmoud Hoshyari, Ph.D. 
Chair and Associate Professor 

of the Department of Psychology 

 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at : mahmoudhoshyari@ut.ac.ir for further information 

regarding her. 
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